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TRAINING BULLETIN 
2021 

 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 

Drinking Water and Environmental Health Division 
Septage Waste Program and Continuing Septage Education 

 
2021 WLWCA SUMMER CONFERENCE 

 
LOCATION: Hilton Garden Inn / Advance Pump & Equipment, Inc. 

  Located in Iowa at 2 Locations 
  Phone: 888-782-6815 
 

DATE:  August 5-6, 2021 
 

TIME:  8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

CREDIT HOURS:  A total of 10.0 credit hours toward the Continuing Septage Education (CSE)  
   requirements outlined in Section 11703 of Part 117 will be awarded.   

 
AGENDA:                 Thursday August 5, 2021 

Hilton Garden Inn 
1801 Greyhound Park 

Dubuque, IA 52001 
Credit Time Title Instructor 

3.0 12:15-3:30 Creating Standard Operating Procedures 
(SOP) 

John Bowen, Alan Kaddatz, 
 Emily Pierson, Rick Walter 

 
Friday August 6, 2021 

Advance Pumps & Equipment, Inc. 
15418 Old Highway Road 

Peosta, IA 52068 
Credit Time Title Instructor 

1.0 8:30-11:20 Wisconsin DNR Agency Update Fred Hegeman 
1.0 8:30-11:20 Tank Maintenance Wayne Vanden Berge 
1.0 8:30-11:20 Weight Distribution Randy Tischendorf, Troy Runde 
1.0 11:30-12:30 Lunch – Membership Meeting  
1.0 12:40-4:00 Customization – 3D CAD Demo Troy Runde 
1.0 12:40-4:00 Vacuum Pump Maintenance Mike Rost, Randy Tischendorf 
1.0 12:40-4:00 Adding Jet Systems Wayne Vanden Berge 

 
CREDIT:  The courses will count toward the septage education (CSE) requirements outlined in 

Section 11703 of part 117.  Only the CSE credits earned by the “responsible agent” for 
a given Michigan licensed septage firm will be credited to that firm. 

 
Due to concurrent course session scheduling, no more than 10.0 CSE credits may be 
earned during the conference. 

 
A certificate will be issued for each class attended. 
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Registration/Fees:  For further information, contact Wisconsin Liquid Waste Carriers Association 
at  WLWCA.com.  You may also call Mr. Jeffrey Beiriger at 888-782-6815. 

Course Cancellation/Rescheduling:  Some courses may be cancelled or rescheduled due to 
low enrollment/registration or other reasons.  The Michigan Department of Environment, Great 
Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) is not responsible for any course cancelled or rescheduled by a course 
sponsor.  Course sponsors are strongly encouraged to notify EGLE and those who have 
registered for the course in a timely manner when a course is cancelled or rescheduled prior to 
the date the course is scheduled to be offered.  Course attendees from Michigan are encouraged 
to make adequate consultation with the course sponsor before registering for the course. 

For additional information, you may call Mr. Matt Rockhold, EGLE, at 517-888-4897. 

http://www.wlwca.com/

